
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: April 2, 2024 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Pete Carr, City Manager  

SUBJECT: Senior Citizen Expo Donation Request (Discussion/Action)  

 

BACKGROUND:  

Glenn County is planning an event to highlight resources available to support the aging population in Glenn 
County, to be held in Orland June 27th. The County is seeking sponsors and donations, and approached the 
City to request a funding donation. If the City Council finds the request is reasonable and would provide a 
sufficiently justifiable community benefit, such a donation is at the Council’s discretion.  

 

ANALYSIS: 

Moncia Rossman, Supervisor for Glenn County District 2, made a formal request in writing to the City, 
attached to this report. Ms. Rossman separately indicated a more specific request that the City will consider 

a $1500 donation to be pooled with other sources to purchase senior-focused personnel hygiene 
products to be given to the senior attendees of the expo. This amount would be similar to the donation 
level PG&E has offered. 

Attachment: Email request for support to City from Monice Rossman re: Senior Expo 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Determine community benefit and desired level of City donation, if any. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: Up to $1500 from the General Fund 


